
Rotary News & Notes
Marcus Butts, our PALS 
coordinator, is still looking for 
Before School Interest Group 
leaders.  Interest groups will run for 
six consecutive weeks at Roosevelt 
before school from 7:00 to apr. 
7:45.  Please consider helping out 
and make the day for some great 
kids – and for yourself!  Sign ups 
are out on the tables.  See Marcus if 
you have any questions.    

John Hazelburg and Kris Villars, 
Co-chairs of Winefeast 2009, made 
some announcements about this 
year’s event. 

 This year, Winefeast is 
being held on Saturday,
March 28th, once again 
at Sunnyview Expo 
Center.    

 A general Winefeast 
meeting is being 
scheduled for 
committee chairs, 
committee members 
and anyone interested 
in learning more.    

 The Sponsorship 
Committee is 
continuing to look for 
corporate sponsors.

 Regular announcements 
about Winefeast 
progress will take place 
at each.  This is one 
event that needs 100% 

of our membership 
involvement in order to 
be a success, whether 
its acting as a sponsor, 
selling tickets, donating 
a rattle item, or helping 
out at the event.  

Wendy Hielsberg introduced Susan 
“Stella” Stellings who is the new 
manager of the Oshkosh 
Convention Center.  Wendy and 
Stella gave an overview of the 
renovation work being done on the 
Convention Center as well as the 
amenities the center will be able to 
offer events. 

Our presentation today featured 
information about our club’s role in 
the 2010 District Conference to be 
held in Green Bay.  With Bill 
Wresch acting as District Govenor, 
our club has the responsibility of 
planning the conference.  Planning 
has begun, with a steering 
committee formed (Bill Wresch, 
Jim Chitwood, Wendy Heilsberg, 
Nicole Allie, and Marcus Butts).  
Planning includes organizing events 
during the conference, planning 
speakers, marketing the event, and 
organizing volunteers.  This is an 
event that will involve many of our 
club members as well as members 
of Downtown and Morning clubs. 
We are committed to making this 
an affordable event that will rock 
our Rotary District! 

Topic:  Rotary Fashion Show and Avenues of 
Service 
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Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

Jan 21

Jan 28

Rotary Fashion Show and 
Avenue of Service 
Presentation

Environmental Awards

Feb 4 Carlitos – Life in Bolivia

Feb 11 TBA

Recurring Events
3rd Mon. Club Board Meeting

4:00 – 5:30, Robbins

Other Rotary Events
Feb 28

Mar 28

Battle on Bago

Winefeast
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Battle on Bago

Battle on Bago takes place this year 
on Saturday, February 28th with 
events taking place on the 27th as 
well.  

  
This year, Battle on Bago is 
featuring the following:

 An ice fishing tournament 
with prize payouts – first 
prize is $2009.  

 Thousands of dollars in 
raffle prizes including a 
Polaris Trail Boss ATV 
($4200), a chartered salmon 
fishing trip ($700), ice 
fishing flashers, augers, and 
shelters, as well as gift 
certificates for the non-
fisher.  Check out the 
website for the growing list 
of raffle items:

http://www.battleonbago.com/dnn/Pri
zeListPayout/tabid/210/Default.aspx

 Retail businesses (and 
Rotary) featured as raffle 
ticket outlets will keep 60% 
of their raffle ticket sales 
this year.  

 A band on Friday night

Rotary is serving as the food and 
beer vendor, with a portion of sales 
revenue going to the club.  A sign 
up sheet will be out on the tables in 
upcoming weeks, so check your 
calendar and plan to help out.  

Battle on Bago is continuing to 
look for sponsors, so consider this 

opportunity to feature your business 
as a sponsor.  Thousands of people 
are expected to be on the ice for this 
event!  

The Fab 5 are the backbone 
behind Battle on Bago and 
have spent countless hours 
preparing the event along 
with many other volunteers. 
If you get a chance, make 
sure to thank them for all the 
hard work and dedication 
they put into the event. You 
can contact them at the 
following numbers or email 
addresses below for any 
questions, comments or 
concerns.

Troy Peterson -920.810.4570 
troy@mrbluegill.com

Glenn Curren - 920.410.0313 
Glenn.E.Curran@micorp.com

Art Dumke

Lori Davis

Ross Fuller

Visit the newly updated Battle on 
Bago website at:
www.battleonbago.com

Weekly Invocations
January Craig Ubbelohde

February David Green

March Bonnie Behnke

April Vicki Beltran

Weekly Greeters                                      
Jan 14 Amy Montgomery

Steve Poeschel

Jan 21 Marcus Butts

Nicole Allie

Jan 28 John Lorfield

Carol Bricco

Feb 4 Cecil Streeter

Jeff Potts

Feb 11 Susan Matz

Tim Lamers

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

District 6270 Website
www.rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
www.rotary.org
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Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test


